
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 8 ending 4th November 2022 

?? LOST IN ABBREVIATIONS?? 
We realise how easy it can be for new parents to get lost in 
abbreviations so here is a quick breakdown that might help: 
Nursery: 
Apples - Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday morning 

Pears - Wednesday afternoon, Thursday & Friday 

Fruit Salads - All day, all week (& mixture of apples & pears!) 

Further up the school the letters and numbers are just class 

year groups & teacher's names: 

RBW = Reception Mrs. B.Worsley 
1CH = Year 1 Miss. C.Heywood 
6AB = Year 6 Mr. A.Bagguley and so on and so forth… 
EYFS stands for Early Years Foundation Stage & comprises of 

Nursery & the 3 Reception classes  
KS1 stands for Key Stage 1 (Year 1 & 2) 

KS2 stands for Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6) 

LKS2 = Lower Key Stage 2 which is only Year 3 & 4 

UKS2 = Upper Key Stage 2 which is Year 5 & 6 

…and SLT - stands for Senior Leadership Team which is the 

Headteacher, Deputy, and Heads of EYFS, KS1, LKS2 & UKS2. 
 
HIGH 5 NETBALL TOURNAMENT 20/10/22 

  
 
The Broadstone Girls Netball team or the “Broadstone 
Donuts” as they called themselves, took part in a netball 
tournament held at St James’ Catholic high school in Cheadle. 
The girls were quick to begin their warm up and couldn’t wait 
to get started. They played 5 games in total against different 
teams from other schools and even managed to draw 2 of 
those 0-0! They were asked to play in every position on the 
court and did exactly what was expected of them and finished 
the tournament 5th place overall. This was the first 
tournament for the netball team but they did their school 
proud and came off with beaming smiles from ear to ear.  
 
DRINKS IN SCHOOL  
At Broadstone Hall Primary School, we follow the Local 
Authority and National guidelines which state that children 
should only have plain, still or sparking water in school to 
drink in the classroom. This should be brought into school in a 
clear container. Flavoured water is not recommended by the 
Local Authority and National guidelines for children to drink in 
school. All water from cold taps is of drinking standard in 
school. 
We also recommend that children bring water in clearly 
labelled multi use containers, rather than single use 
bottles which are not good for the environment. 
 
 

Welcome to the Broadstone Hall 

Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE: 
Supporting our families through the Cost of Living Crisis 
As the nights start to draw in we are fully aware of the worry 
that is on all our minds; the increased cost of living.  
As a school, it is fantastic to finally be able to get the children 
out and about on school trips & events again, after COVID 
restricted us for so long. These are imperative to our 
children's extended learning. However, we understand it may 
put an unnecessary strain on our families.  
Therefore £1000 PER YEAR GROUP from school funds has 
been agreed to help subsidize school trips this academic year 
to lessen the financial burden for parents.  
This will be deducted by us before the letters go out to 
parents. In some cases, for the trip to go ahead, a voluntary 
contribution of the remaining amount may still be required. 
Should you still be struggling in any way – please do not 
hesitate to contact the Office. 
Further support can be found at: 
The Stockport Food Network brings together a dozen or so 
organisations that are committed to providing families in 
need with help to access food (both no-cost and low-cost). 
Help can be accessed by contacting the following 
organisations: 
Stockport Food Bank - Contact Citizens Advice Stockport for 
a referral on 0808 278 7803 
Chelwood Food Bank - Phone: 0161 883 1792 
Marple Food Bank - open every Saturday at 23 Queen St, 
Marple, SK6 6BQ 
Gatley Food Bank - Open on Monday 2 to 3pm, Wednesday 2 
to 3pm, or Saturday 9:30am to noon at Bethany Church, 
100 Church Rd, Cheadle, SK8 4NQ 
Ebony & Ivory Community Organisation (EAICO) can provide 
culturally appropriate food. Email 
contactus@eaicostockport.org. 
Cherry Tree Project @ St. Chads Church Romiley 
Weekly food parcels by online request at 
www.surveymonkey.com/r/72KQCDW. 
Stockport Homes Pantries - for those on low income 
Website: yourlocalpantry.co.uk 
Sign up to become a member at Your Local Pantry or access a 
referral via support funds: Phone: 0161 474 2140 
For further information please contact   
Carolyn.anderson@stockport.gov.uk 
07800 617588 Tom Plant - Inclusion Lead 
Thomas.plant@stockport.gov.uk 07866 999835  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

***CLEANER JOB AVAILABLE AT SCHOOL: *** 
15 hours a week/3 hours per evening 

3.30-6.30pm Monday – Thursday & 3-6pm Fridays 
TERM TIME ONLY (plus 10 days in August) 

Please express your interest to 
nichola.keith@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 
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STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception  
RJA Charlie J -  making real efforts to try hard, showing 
good listening and participation 
RLR Zayn R For being a fantastic friend and following our 
rules! 
RBW Burhanuddin A has made some really good choices 
this week and he has listened and co-operated really well 

with others. Well done Burhanuddin, keep it up! 🙂 
Year 1: 
1CH Aaliyah B for trying really hard to follow instructions 
and make good choices. 
1CR Aizah A for working hard   
Class 1/2 Alex A - For settling into his new school so well 
and being so brave.  You should be so proud of yourself. 
Year 2: 
2MK Zari R: For always being a pleasure to teach 
2CB Zayan R for his enthusiasm to read and write this 
week.  
 Year 3: 
3VH Archie O for working so hard in all of his lessons and 
pushing himself to succeed.  
3ZA Kal-el E for trying very hard and moving up a reading 
band. 
3DM Alvin W has put a lot of effort into his work. He has 
had extra phonics lessons with Mrs Nasir and impressed 
her with his effort too. Well done, Alvin! 
Year: 4 
4FM Cooper N - for making a great effort to improve his 
concentration and make the right choices this week.  
4EE Evghenii S - great drawings and then verbal 
explanation to the class of changes of states of matter in 
Science. 
4SH Daisy C for always showing our school's core learning 
values.  
Year 5: 
5RT James B for coming back with such an excellent 
attitude to work in every subject and asking and 
answering lots of great questions during our trip to the 
mosque. 
5TL Abdullah B for consistently working hard in all 
subjects 
5LK Teddy B for his great attitude to learning this week 
and his improved resilience in lessons! 
Year 6:  
6AB Emily P – for working cooperatively with her peers & 
having a great attitude to learning! 
6KH Summer B for always being kind to others, immersing 
herself in class discussions and producing the best work 
she can! 
6ZW Stanley S for excellent attitudes to learning and 
demonstrating all of our core learning values.  

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception RICC 
RJA 'Resilience' Subhan F - always wanting to try hard and 

have a go 
RLR ‘Independent’ - Thomas F -for being independent in 

all aspects of a daily routine.  
RBW “Co-operative” - Daisy L for being a kind friend and 

co-operating really well with others in her play. Super 
sharing, turn taking and listening. Well done!  

 
Year 1: 
1CH Odhran R for brilliant concentration and super 
segmenting and blending of words. 
1CR Zayyan R for huge improvements in his written work.  
Class 1/2 Ella C - An outstanding story of Rapunzel using 
all of the success criteria as well as being beautifully 
presented. 
Year 2: 
2MK Robyn H: For super effort and for using expanded 
noun phrases in her missing poster 
2CB Megan C for her wonderful missing poster including 
conjunctions and expanded noun phrases.  
Year 3: 
3VH Ava S for using super adjectives to add detail and 
description to her informal letter.  
3ZA Jake M - For writing a fantastic informal letter 
3DM Tom R has worked very hard this week to complete 
his letter from Stone Age Boy and did a super job of 
editing it after his first draft. Great work, keep it up!  
Year: 4 
4FM George F for fantastic focus to write a detailed 
description of the Iron Man. 
4EE Isaac B - for a great informative postcard from 
Portugal written in an informal style in Geography.  
4SH Max H for huge improvement in handwriting since 
September.  
Year 5: 
5RT Ben W great attitude, great piece of writing today 
5TL Joel H for producing a very creative piece of chapter 
writing in English based on our class book - Twist of Gold.  
5LK Luke B-H for writing a great balanced argument! Even 
though he had missed a lesson, Luke really used his 
initiative to catch up and work independently. 
Year 6: 
6AB Theo M – for a fantastic WW1 poem! 
6KH Eliza-M H - for writing a fantastic war poem full of 
figurative language! 
6ZW Matthew D for a fantastic opening to his WWI poem 
- great use of figurative language!  
 

Keep up the good work!!!! 

 

 

 

                           HALLOWEEN DISCO SUCCESS                             
A huge thank-you to everyone for the outstanding costume turn out at both discos. To all the staff & 

parents helpers, Leanne & family for DJing & Stacey Neil for the stunning spooky decorations! 
 


